
IN ONE HEART WE ROCK
Community art project

We invite you to paint a medium size rock with an inspirational   
message of hope, you and your family are welcome to place 

your rocks  from Monday to Thursday 
9am to 2pm in the basketball court of your School, creating a 

heart shape to remind us that we are all 
together on this. 

This week we will send some acrylic paint home for the project  you are welcome to 
add other colors if you have.

When you take your rocks to School remember to keep  your distance from others.
For any questions contact Rossana: at rossana.garcia-manzano@sd51.bc.ca


